
 

Newsletter  -  September 11,  2020 
Jog-a-thon Fundraiser! 

Our annual Jog-a-thon fundraiser is coming up on Friday, October 2! We are going digital this year! 
Parents, please check your Schoolworx messages for instructions on how to participate. 

Fall Yard Sale 

There will be a half day of school on Friday, September 25, due to our annual Fall Yard Sale! In addition 
to the yard sale, we will also be hosting a BAKE SALE on Friday, September 25, so we are asking every 
family to donate one or two baked goods and bring them to the school office on Thursday, September 24, 
to be sold at the sale! Please prepare all baked goods in packaging that does not need to be returned to 
you. Here are some other ways you can assist ECS: bring in donations to be sold at the sale, including 
baked goods, volunteer to help set up for an hour or two on Thursday, September 24, volunteer to help 
sell for an hour or two on Friday, September 25, and shop the yard sale yourself! Remember to spread the 
word to your local friends and family so that they can stop by and shop! Please contact the office with any 
questions you may have!  

Changes to Our Billing Process 

We will be making one slight change to our billing process moving forward. All charges and payments will 
now be tracked separately. Invoices will be sent out individually near the 15th of each month, and receipts 
will be sent out individually within 1-2 business days of receiving each payment. We will also send out a 
monthly statement on the 1st of each month which will track all charges and payments on one form. 
Thank you for being flexible as we make these adjustments! 

Piano Lessons 

We have several piano teachers offering private lessons here at ECS! If you are interested, you may contact 
the office to request more information. 

Changes to the Calendar 

The ABCS Student Revival, scheduled for September 22, has been cancelled by the association, which also 
means that our 2-hour delay, scheduled for September 23, has been cancelled. Our school hours will be 
normal during the entire week of September 21. 

EBT Fall Revival 

Emmanuel Baptist Temple will be hosting a fall revival on October 11-14! All ECS families are invited! 

UPCOMING  EVENTS 
Tuesday, September 22 – Progress Reports sent out (CANCELLED: ABCS Revival) 
Wednesday, September 23 – School will begin as normal at 8:00 AM. (CANCELLED: 2-hour delay)  
Friday, September 25 – Fall Yard Sale (Half Day of School: Noon Dismissal) 
Monday, September 28 – Picture Day 
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